TOWN OF MALABAR
COVID-19 NOTICE TO OUR CUSTOMERS

Due to the current recommendations from the Federal and State governments, the Town of
Malabar will be implementing the following:

Effective 3/17/2020
Reduced office hours at Malabar Town Hall will be 9am — 4pm

Restricted access to the Malabar Building Department — please use the
front door to drop off and pick up Building Department related materials.

Please use email to request information on land use, zoning, permitted uses, wetlands, etc.

Please continue to phone 321-727-7764 to request Malabar Building Permit related inspections,
get inspection results or get status of permits.

Office Staff is practicing recommended social distancing if face to face meetings are required.
Most Town meetings have been canceled or postponed.

We sincerely appreciate your cooperation.

We are doing this to ensure that we all get through this extraordinary time with as little disruption
as possible.

Thank You



